
 

 
 

Language Arts: Several flannel board stories 

including “Santa’s Elves” and “Our Christmas 

Tree”,  will enhance our theme.  This is the best 

time of year to enhance our listening skills to the 

song “Two Little Bells.” Many stories about 

Christmas will reinforce our theme. 

 

Concept:   This week, we will work on size 

matching using Christmas trees and presents.  Ice 

cubes, and maybe even snow, will be used in the 

water table this week.  
  
Craft & Writing: This week to celebrate 

Christmas we will decorate a tree and create many 

Christmas pictures. Play-doh will also be used to 

strengthen our fine motor skills.  

 

Motor:  An obstacle course using the balance 

beam and stair step will help develop our core 

muscles and confidence.  Also, the ball and wand 

and a round of bowling will enhance our eye/hand 

coordination.   
 

 

 

Christmas Parties: Tuesday and Wednesday, 

December 18 & 19. 

Pajama Day: Thursday and Friday, December 20 

& 21. 

Reminders 

 Please remember the $4.00 Grab Bag fee for the 

gift Santa will deliver at our Christmas Parties on 

December 18 and 19. 

We will be closed to all Preschool Students from 

December 24 thru January 1. Classes resume 

Tuesday, January 2, 2018. 

Theme 

Christmas 

Thank you to all who were able 

to attend our Trim-a-Tree 

party this past Thursday. We 

hope you enjoyed your time 

with your little one.  

Next Tuesday and Wednesday, 

we will have our Christmas 

parties. Santa will be here to 

visit with the children and give 

them a special gift.  

Mrs. Cheryl, Ms. Vickie, and Mrs. Joanie 

 

 

“Ring, Ring, Ring the Bells” 

Ring, ring, ring the bells. 

Ring them loud and clear. 

To tell the people everywhere, 

That Christmas time is here! 
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